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News - September 2022 issue 
Editor: Jim Strehlow 
News contact: fhoa.news@gmail.com 
Website: https://www.fernsidehoa.com/ 

 

The Fernside Home Owners Association (FHOA) publishes a newsletter when we receive content 
to publish to our subscribers.  Please e-mail your comments and ideas for future newsletters to 
fhoa.news@gmail.com or fernsidehoa@gmail.com 
Thank you.  Your newsletter editor. 
 

          
 

Alameda Police Community Beat Meetings 
by Joe VanWinkle 

 

Alameda Police Chief Joshi spoke at the Fernside Home Owners' National Night Out gathering 
in Fernside on Tuesday August 2, 2022. 

 

He invited neighbors to attend the community meeting specific for Beat 31 which includes our 
Fernside area.  Alameda is divided into three police patrol sectors.  Sector 3 includes Bay Farm 
Island and the main island east of Park Street.  Beat 31 is the portion of Sector 3 bounded by Park 
St, Central, and the Alameda Channel (a.k.a. estuary.) 

 

From the Alameda Police Department's "Community Programs & Crime Prevention" webpage 
https://www.alamedaca.gov/Departments/Police-Department/COPPS 

 

Under the heading Community Beat Meetings is a link to the following URL 
https://us.openforms.com/Form/c49be1b4-d3c4-447a-8358-9fd9a9c20061 

 

Clicking on the appropriate answers for Beat 31 leads you to the next community beat meeting 
which will be held on September 20, 2022 at 6:00 PM.  Meetings dates, times, and locations are 
subject to change.  Please check back or contact our beat lieutenant to confirm meeting details.  Our 
beat lieutenant is Lieutenant Crossley, jcrossley@alamedaca.gov. 
 

          
 

Previous Newsletters 
 

You may find all of our previous newsletters on our website at 
https://www.fernsidehoa.com/news 

 

          
 


